
                                                                                                                      

Work Notice 

Upper East Side – Electric Upgrade 

Wednesday, May 31, 2017 

Con Edison is making repairs to the electric system in your area. We will be working continuously at 
the following location for approximately one week: 
 

 East 72nd Street between First and York avenues 
 

What to expect 

 Noise 

 Limited street parking 

 Temporary lane closures 

Your electric service will not be affected. We apologize for any inconvenience this work may 

cause.  

Contact us 

(212)460-6427 

ManhattanRCA@conEd.com   
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